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Management Team Meeting Minutes  – 26 October, 2023
Meeting Room, Club Sapphire   1:30pm
Present:  Paul Strutynski,  Carolyn Smith,  Roger Harris,  Judy Brand,  Merryn Dowling
Apologies :   
 Sue O’Loughlin,  Garry Clear
1. Paul welcomed those present.
2. Minutes from previous meeting   28 September 2023

 Motion:    Minutes from meeting held 28 September are true and accurate, with correction to typo.

 Moved:
Paul 

Seconded: 
 Judy
3. Business arising from previous meeting:
· Public relations strategy and promotional flyer update:
Paul reported that Helen Stevenson has a quote for printing the flyer at 50 cents per page, Paul has an alternative for 33 cents per page. Agreed 1000 copies of each poster at 33 cents. When printed Paul will leave at TBC for people to collect and distribute. 
· Micro courses update:  Waiting for responses from Newsletter Team.  Feedback has been very positive
· Christmas Party update:  TryBooking has been set up, and Team Office are prepared for in-person bookings at TBC.  Cherie Glanfied and the recorder group will provide entertainment.  Reminder for bookings with next newsletter email. Apologies from Roger and Judy who will be away.
· Data Security update:  Chris Bembrick will train Michele, Marg and Merryn on how to delete former members. It was agreed to delete after 3 years non-membership.
· Succession Planning/Program Team Leader Update: Sue has spoken with Jane Thompson who is considering this role. Jane would be a very suitable Team Leader for this team. 
4. Correspondence:
· Mumbullla Foundation re grants: Mumbulla brought to our attention community grants – much appreciated.
·   U3A Census 2024 : 
Merryn to complete
· Michael Holland:   Merryn has written to him re supporting U3A as per request from regional rep but no reply to date.  
5. Treasurer’s Report (emailed) 
Judy reported she had nothing further to add from emailed report, there have been a few new memberships and renewals are slowly starting. YTD bottom line is -$2,000 compared to -$3,900 in 2022.   Judy is away next month so will pay bills in advance, Marg will do PayPal and Merryn will do post box and banking.
Motion: Report to be accepted and payments listed in the cashbook and bank reconciliation are accepted and approved.       Moved:
  Paul



Seconded:  Roger
6. Brief update from team leaders: 

· Program Team: Nothing new to report – thank you function for course leaders in preparation
· Team Office: Nothing new to report . Paul noted there is a new volunteer.
· Newsletter Team:  Meeting was cancelled but Newsletter is in preparation. Paul interested in Course feedback.
7. Other Business

· President’s column: Membership renewals, Christmas Party, revised membership and taking off data base
Future Absences:  Judy Brand,  Roger Harris
Meeting Concluded: 
  2.30pm



Next Meeting:   23rd  November 2023 
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